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	REQUEST: Thank you for publishing your spend data here:
https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/corporate-responsibilities/what-we-spend-and-how-we-spend-it/ 

However, I notice that you haven't published any spending data since December 2023.

We understand that due to the COVID-19 pandemic it may not have been a priority to publish your spending data. However, we strongly believe that the spending data is critical to understanding how Government functions and this data is vital for our work. We would be extremely grateful if you could update this information as soon as reasonably possible.

I'd like to make a request under the Freedom of Information act for all transactions over £25,000 from January 2024 to at most a month in arrears from the date at which you publish in response to this request.

Please provide the data in a machine readable format (preferably csv). As a minimum, please make sure to include the date, value and recipient of each transaction. Please also provide details on the procurement category of each transaction if you have it.

Your team may also be interested in the guidance on producing spending data: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-for-publishing-spend-over-25000 This letter makes it clear that this guidance applies to the NHS: Quarry House (publishing.service.gov.uk)


	OUR RESPONSE:  
I can confirm that the spend data has been updated to February 2024 on our website now and is available via this link: https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/about/corporate-responsibilities/what-we-spend-and-how-we-spend-it/ specifically January 2024 is available via this link: https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.leicspart.nhs.uk%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2024%2F03%2FJan24.xls&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK


